
 

 

  Trading – Interest Rate Derivatives   Back-office - Options 

  Trading – Equity and Index Derivatives   Technology 

  Back-office – Futures   Regulation 

 

CIRCULAR 115-14 

August 29, 2014 
 

ERRATUM 

 

GOVERNMENT OF CANADA BOND FUTURE CONTRACTS - FIRST CONTRACT 

MONTH POSITION LIMIT FILE 

 

The purpose of this circular is to correct an error in circular 113-14, issued on August 25, 2014, 

by Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the Bourse) regarding the time at which the Government of Canada 

Bond futures first contract month position limits file will be published and become effective. 

 

The Government of Canada Bond futures first contract month position limits file will in fact be 

posted at the beginning of the trading day and will become effective at the moment of 

publication. 

 

 

Please note that the above mentioned files will be available in the LOPR section of the Bourse’s 

Regulatory Division’s website (http://reg.m-x.ca/en/lopr/bond_future_position_limit), starting on 

the first business day prior to the First Delivery Notice day of the first contract month of a 

Government of Canada Bond futures contract, until its expiry.  

 

For further information, please contact Giancarlo Percio, Senior Market Analyst, Regulatory 

Division, at 514 787-6484, or by e-mail at gpercio@m-x.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Z. Gelfand 

Vice-President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
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